
Portland General Electric Company Barbara W. Halle
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(503) 464-8858 • Facsimile (503) 464-2200
barbara.halle@pgn.com@pgn.com

January 21,2009

Via Electronic Filing and US Mail

Oregon Public Utility Commission
Attention: Filing Center
550 Capitol Street NE, #215
PO Box 2148
Salem, OR 97308-2148

Re: In the Matter of the Application of Portland General Electric Company for
Approval of Transfer of Customers and Facilities
Docket No. UA 139

Attention Filing Center:

On December 1, 2008, PGE filed the above Application for Approval of Transfer
of Customers and Facilities to Canby Utility Board.

With reference to the updated legal description of PGE's service territory
reflecting the annexation of the subject properties to Canby Utility Board, several pages
were inadvertently not included. We are refiling the corrected version of the legal
description at this time. Thank you.

Sincerely,

Barbara W. Halle

enclosures
c: Dave Hoke

Matt Michel (mmichel@canbyutility.org)


